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October 1, 2023 

 
Opening Hymn 

“I Know Whom I Have Believed” – 409 

  
Opening Prayer and Welcome 

 

Scripture Reading 

II Peter 2:1-22 

 

Sermon 

“Jude – An Introduction 

Roger Blundell 

 

Communion 

 

Communion Hymn 

“My Faith Looks Up to Thee” – 410 

 

Prayer Requests and Missions Prayer 

 

Closing Hymn 

“He Giveth More Grace” – 415 

 Communion today during the Worship Service. 
 Board Meeting, October 3, 5:30 p.m. 
 Prayer Meeting is this Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 
 Business Meeting, Sunday, October 15, 10:30 a.m. 
 Audio of Pastor Blundell’s sermons are available on the church website.  
 Website: www.fellowship-biblechurch.org. 
 Email address: FBCofStJoe@gmail.com 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
   
 

  
 

  
 

 

Missionaries 

There is an offering box in the back of the sanctuary. If you are 
led by the Lord to do so, an offering in support of our ministry 
would be appreciated. 


